
Our exciting TOPIC this term 
is ‘The Stone Age’ which we 
will be looking at throughout 
the curriculum. 
 
Other topics this term 
include Rise of the Robots! 

Spellings  
Children will be given spellings in 
their reading diaries and will be 
tested on a Friday. Please help 

them to learn and practise 
these. 

Keep a look out on the 
school website and our new 

twitter account: 
@WelbeckPrimaryS 

for updates on your child’s 
activities in class and for 

school information. 

Year 4/3S - Welcome back! 
We hope you have all enjoyed the holidays. The 
children have made a fantastic start to the new 

school year! 

Your child will be  
coming home with their homework on a 
Friday to be returned by the following 
Thursday. The homework will vary 
depending on what work we are doing 
in class. We appreciate all your 
support in this. 

Reading 
P lease read 
with your child 
a t l e a s t 3 
times a week 
and sign  their 
reading  diary.  

Attendance 
Thank you  for all your 
support in this area. Please 
remember that schoo l 
starts at 8:50am and your 
child needs to be on the 
playground for 8:45am.  
 
The last lesson of the day 
finishes at 3:10pm and your 
children will be dismissed 
after this time. 

P.E 
We have P.E on Tuesdays 

and Fridays so please make 
sure your child has their 

full P.E kit in school 

Water Bottles 
It would be really 

helpful if your child 
could bring a named 
water bottle to keep 

 in class during the day. 

Years 3s need to be confident with 
their 3, 4 and 8 times tables this 
year, Year 4s all tables up to 12 x 12! 
Please help them at home. They all 
have a log on to: www.ttrockstars.com 

Miss smith 
Class Teacher 

Parents Meeting 
Please join us at 3pm on 

Wednesday 19th September 
to find out all about this term 
and how you can support your 

child at home.. 


